

October 3, 2022

Tennessee Public Charter School Commission Attn: Executive Director Tess Stovall 500 James Robertson Parkway 5th Floor, Davy Crockett Tower Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Dear Executive Director Stovall,

On behalf of Salman Community Services and Saber STEM Academy, we would like to withdraw our appeal of the denial of the Saber STEM Academy New Start charter application.

The Commission and Commission staff are to be commended on the amount of effort that has gone into the appeal. We appreciated the feedback that was received during the entirety of the process and believe improvements in our application will be made in the future. Salman Community Services is committed to serving the needs of parents and school choice and we look forward to being a partner in this effort.

Sincerely.

Dr. Randy Speck
Director of Education

Salman Community Services